

Shelter • 24-Hour Information • Referral-Crisis: 219-464-2128 • Long Distance: 1-800-933-0466 • Fax: 219-548-5848

May 20, 2009

Kenneth J. Allen & Associates 1109 Glendale Blvd. Valparaiso, IN 46383

Dear Mr. Allen:

On behalf of The Caring Place Inc., we extend our deepest appreciation for your recent gift of \$5,000.00. We are honored you have chosen to support our work.

For over 31 years, The Caring Place has provided programs and services to victims of domestic violence and sexual assault throughout Northwest Indiana in Lake, Porter and Starke Counties. In 2008, support from individual donors helped us provide safe shelter and services for 165 women and children. It is due to generous supporters like you that The Caring Place is able to provide services to the community, 24-hours a day, at no charge.

Services are provided for men, women, children and elderly victims and include legal counseling and case management, safety and independent living planning, as well as housing for clients seeking mental health and drug rehabilitation. It is our mission to educate the community by promoting a nonviolent society, encouraging healthy relationships, and empowering victims and their families.

Should you have any questions, please contact Heather Klein, Development and Public Relations Director, at 219.464.0840 ext.108, or heatherk@thecaringplacenwi.org. We are inspired and invigorated by your commitment to our work.

Sincerely.

Mary Beth Schultz

Executive Director

Jour Saft

Please note that as no goods or services have been provided, your donation qualifies as a charitable contribution under Internal Revenue Code.

This letter serves as your tax receipt.